
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – September 12 

Day 4 

 

Today is the last day for adding/dropping a course.  If you are interested in adding/dropping a 

course, please email your counselor TODAY to make an appointment. 

Interact Club:  Do you like making a difference in your community?  If so, then come to the first 

meeting of Neshaminy Interact Club on Thursday, September 19th from 2:15-4:00 in the 

Auditorium.  You will need to complete the FamilyID form (you'll need info from your parents or 

guardian for this).  if you cannot make the meeting contact Ms. Drake at 

sdrake@neshaminy.com. 

 

School Store:  Anyone interested in working in the School Store will need to attend a meeting 

today, Thursday, September 12, after school beginning at 2:15pm. This is a mandatory meeting 

for anyone interested and for anyone who has already submitted an application. If you cannot 

attend, you need to email Ms. Rotchford or stop in Room F111. 

Future Medical Professionals Club will have its first meeting of the year on Thursday September 

19th in Room F209.  If you are interested in entering the medical field after high school, come 

check us out! We'll discuss meeting themes, as well as plans and goals for the upcoming club 

year. The Future Medical Professionals Club is open to any student who wishes to attend and will 

continue meeting the third Thursday of each month beginning in October. See Ms. Mandel with 

questions. 

Book Club:  First meeting will be held after school on Wednesday, September 18, in G219! Please 

sign up on Family ID beforehand, and reach out to Ms. Patent with any questions! 

Dance Team is currently seeking new captains to lead and guide our talented group of 

dancers!  If you have a love for dance and are eager to take on a leadership role, we invite you 

to attend a short informational meeting on Wednesday, September 18th in F121 at 2:15pm. 

Friends Helping Friends Club:  Do you want to help your classmates or yourself? Do you want to 

become involved in the Neshaminy community?  Do you want to help make a difference in 

another person's life? Our goal is to help each other to get through a Day, a Week, a Month and 

the Year.  Friends Helping Friends Club will be running Every Wednesday this year with our first 

meeting on Wednesday, September 18, from 2:30 - 4:00 p.m. in Room F-219.  For more 

information, please contact Mr. Greenberg in Room F-219. 

Science Club will be having their first meeting of the school year on Monday, September 16th 

from 2:15-4pm in D110.  Students who are interested in fun hands-on experiments and competing 

in a competition with the potential to go on a trip to Penn State Main Campus should attend! 

Please contact Miss Baranoski with any questions or if you wish to be added to the Canvas page.  
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Playwickians!  Have you been wanting to get involved in the school Newspaper? Want your 

voice to be heard? Come out to the first Playwickian Newspaper meeting on Monday, 

September 16th where we will be discussing open positions on the leadership board, planning our 

first edition, and discussing Neshaminy events that need to be covered. Be a part of the award-

winning Newspaper, The Playwickian, and let your voice be heard! We will be meeting in G205 

from 2:10-4:15 after school. Email Mrs. Lunney with any questions. See you there! 

Softball:  There will be a mandatory parent meeting before back-to-school night today, Thursday, 

September 12, at 5:30 pm in room D204.  Please be sure a parent or guardian is in attendance if 

you are interested in joining softball.  Fall workouts will be held every Tuesday and Thursday 

starting next week at 2:30 pm on the softball field.  Please bring water and sneakers or turf shoes, 

as we will be on the turf field.  If you have any questions or concerns about the parent meeting 

or workouts, please see Coach Martoccio in room D204, or email her at 

smartoccio@neshaminy.org” 
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